
From: Gordon, Carrie
To: Committee Adjustment
Subject: 905-21-415 - B57/2 - Severance - 1052 ENOLA AVE
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:44:00 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Re: Severance application B57/2
 
Subsequent to review of the abovementioned consent application at 1052 ENOLA AVE, Bell Canada’s
engineering department have determined that there are no concerns or comments at this time.
 
Kind regards,
 
 

Carrie Gordon
 

Associate, External Liaison
Right of Way Control Centre
140 Bayfield St, Fl 2
Barrie ON, L4M 3B1
T: 705-722-2244/844-857-7942
F :705-726-4600
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